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From: Sunderland, Dave [mailto:dave@sunderlandgroup.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2009 8:55 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: finra oversight of non security products 

the insurance commissioners in the respective states have done and will continue to do a very good job 
at regulating and overseeing the fixed insurance products that people have at their disposal to purchase.  
Finra should continue to try to do a better job at trying to keep their own securities house in order rather 
than expanding 
their non-effective arm into other non-seucirties related issues.  History tells us that as a organization their 
own house isn't well run and that should be enough to curtail any other adventures into areas that they 
aren't experienced in.____________ 
David Sunderland 
The Sunderland Group 
2102 Great Northern Drive 
Fargo, ND  58102 
(800) 373-9807 
 

 


